

Department of Economic Development and Planning

316 N. Capitol Ave., Suite C-1 – Lansing, MI 48933-1238 – (517) 483-4355 – Fax (517) 377-0169

Brian McGrain, Director

www.cityoflansingmi.com

Building Safety Office

Andy Schor, Mayor

June 27, 2018

To: City Clerk's Office

City Council Office City Hall Personnel Mayor's Office

From: Jonathon Snyder

RE:

BUILDING BOARD OF APPEALS

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The regularly scheduled Building Board of Appeals Meeting for July 10, 2018, has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be August 14, 2008, at 2:00 pm in the Conference Room at 316 N. Capitol Avenue, Suite C-3, Lansing, MI.

Cc: Board Members (4)
Building Safety Lobby

Board Secretary Appeal folders Applicants

Public file - Original